
 

 
 

 
 
Date:  10-15-2014                          From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

  (707) 268-3630 

 

             

Subject: Possible Sexual Assault Investigation                   Case:   201404860 

            
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

 
 On 10-13-2014, at approximately 3:45 p.m., the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office was notified 

by Fortuna High School of a possible sexual assault that occurred off campus in the Loleta area, on 

10-11-2014 during the evening. The teenage juvenile female student reported being assaulted by two 

teenage juvenile male students.  The Sheriff’s Office is conducting a criminal investigation into the 

incident and a detective has been assigned to the case. Fortuna High School is conducting an 

administrative investigation into the incident and is assisting in the investigation. There have been no 

arrests and the investigation is ongoing.  

  

 Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case please contact Detective 

Sam Williams at 268-3645. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 
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Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 


